
Local-Language  Versions  of
OHR Web Page Launched
Reflecting the High Representative’s commitment to making the
OHR more accessible to the BiH public, local-language versions
of the OHR Web Page (www.ohr.int) have gone on-line today.

The Office of the High Representative hopes that these new
local-language versions will prove to be useful to citizens of
Bosnia and Herzegovina and to all those who are interested in
the well-being of this country, at home and abroad.

The local-language versions of the OHR Web Site were produced
by  the  OHR  Press  Office  and  the  Sarajevo-based  software
company, Quality Software Solutions, QSS.
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